
4. COMMUNITY SAFETY PERFORMANCE  

 The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
providing information on a range of statistics across a range of initiatives 
and across partner organisations. 

 Yvonne Beresford, the council’s Policy and Performance Manager 
provided the board with an overview of the performance indicators and 
proceeded to highlight significant issues in some of the indicators. 

 It was noted that some of the indicators relating to NHS had not been 
updated; this was due in part to NHS having changed the manner in 
which the data was collected. However contact had been made with NHS 
Lothian with a view to having these figures updated in the near future. 

 The Board were also advised that in relation to indicator cssp2ASBHC02 
(Publicity to raise the profile of Hate Crime’s and Incidents) this had not 
been updated as whilst work in this area continued data on the subject 
matter was no longer being collected due to changes to service delivery 
which in turn had had an impact on availability of personnel.  

 The Chair then invited Tim Ward, Senior Manager, Children and Families 
comment on those statistics pertaining to social work. 

 The Board were asked to note the content of the performance report. 

 Decision 

 1. To note the content of the performance report; 

 2. To note the work being done to populate those indictors pertaining 
to NHS; and 

 3. To agree that with regards to the recording Hate Crimes and 
Incidents officers were to review the collation of data in this area. 

 
 
 


